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The Board of Directors have approved our Digital 
Transformation project. Over the next 18 months we will 
prioritize the transformation of our financial management 
and client database systems. 

To learn more about this project, please join us for a Digital 
Transformation CEO Town Hall on January 19, 2023. Check 
Portal for additional details.

WATCH THE DIGITAL  
TRANSFORMATION LAUNCH  
VIDEO NOW!  
bit.ly/CSS-Digital-2022

THE BEACON | CATHOLIC SOCIAL SERVICES

“The people who walked in  
darkness have seen a great light.” 
(ISIAH, 9.2)

Romelia Fernandez is the Senior 
Digital Transformation Delivery 
Manager. She has a critical 
leadership role to oversee the 
entire project and ensure the 
success of CSS's transformation 
efforts.

Please join us on January 24, 2023 
at 12 p.m. for "Being Indigenous & a 
Catholic Priest: A Personal Testimony," 
with Rev. Cristino Bouvette. 

The event will take place at Catholic 
Social Services' Red Deer office, and 
will be broadcast live on Teams. 

Watch Portal for additional details!
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